Gentet, Matthias

From: Fowler, David

Sent: 29 April 2016 10:16

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2015/2704/P : Terrorism / Counter terrorism and

Community Safety.

Please upload.
Thanks,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

[H=HE=HE

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Michael Parkes [mailto: INGEG_G_G—_—_—

Sent: 19 April 2016 16:06

To: Fowler, David;

Subject: Planning Application 2015/2704/P : Terrorism / Counter terrorism and Community Safety.

Dear Mr TI'owler,

On behall of the Somers Town Neighbourhood Forum, I have been instructed (o submil the (ollowing as an addendum (o the objeclions
submilled by the IForum Lo the above mentioned Planning Application , on April 4th 2016. :-

Drafl Policy C5 in submission dralt Camden Local Plan relers o development being vulnerable (o terrorism and if ever a building was
vulnerable to terrorism it is the Crick - even more than the British Library or St Pancras - prlncipally because of the material that could
be released inlo the environment. The 25 storey tower block, proposed on Plot 7, is almost an invilation (o lerrorists ... ieitisa
potential security risk. Para 4.94 of the dratt Local Plan requires the design of such buildings to "include appropriate and proportionate
securily and communily salely measures and follow design prineiples contained within Government publication 'Protecting Crowded
Places : Design and Technical issues' (2012).

The Forum would submit therefore that Planning Application 2015/2074/P should be refused planning
permission on the grounds that :-

o The proposed 25 storey tower block on Plot 7 is a potential security risk. No evidence has been
submitted that it has been designed to meet Protecting Crowded Places : Design and Technical
issues' 2012, As such it represents a massive potential threat to national security and the safety and
well being of the immediately adjoining community in Somers Town / King's Cross - St Pancras.

Best wishes, Michael Parkes.



Gentet, Matthias

From: Fowler, David

Sent: 29 April 2016 09:50
To: Planning

Subject: FW: Somerstown tower

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: aalto@sky.com [mailto I NN

Sent: 28 April 2016 12:05

To: Fowler, David

Subject: Somerstown tower

Dear Mr Fowler,
Unfortunately I seem to have missed your deadline for comments on the 25-storey tower as part of the
Somerstown plan. If 1 may, I would just like to add my voice to those of the 'No's', or objectors. London

needs to stay low rise to stay liveable. Particularly areas like Camden which are so highly residential.

T also think that the design of the tower is very unpleasant indeed. Thank you for your time, and I hope the
Council will change its mind on this one.

Best regards,

Gainor Aaltonen iArchitectural Writer)



